
The closure is just past the halfway point, and everyone is still working at
full speed ahead. The bathrooms are about halfway done; the golf
course aeration is in the final stretches and the painters are doing their
best at dodging the rainstorms. 
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The pavers at the bathroom
on number 15 are completed
and I expect them to finish
number 7 today. The
electrical work is about 90
percent completed and will
be finished after the painters
are done. The plumbing is
also about 90 percent
completed and will be
finished once the tile crew is 
done.

Tiling should be finished today with grouting tomorrow. The carpenters
are working on installing the cement board ceilings and soffits so that
stucco can be applied on Monday. Landscaping has been ordered for
delivery on Tuesday and the cart path paving should be done Tuesday
or Wednesday. 



The greens aeration has been
completed and we are now working
on fairways, tees, collars and
approaches one forward; this will
take us 4 to 5 days depending on
the weather. The rest of next week
we will be workingon mowing and
rolling greens in preparation for 

opening, as well as all the cleanup and detail work; followed by our
Chipco Choice application on Thursday for mole crickets. 

The painters have the pro shop and
cart barn about 95 percent
completed, they are working on
cutting in edges, touch ups, and some
other last details. From the front you
can see the color scheme with a light
creamy white base, a darker grey trim
and a lighter grey accent color. They
have started the club house and have
prep work done on about 90 percent
of it, they have applied primer to about
35 percent of the building and have
started to paint the trim on the North
and East sides today. Thank you for
your patience as you may have to walk
from one side of the building to the
other when looking for an open
entrance. 



So far this month we have already had 2.45” of rain and we finished the
end of May with 5.35’’ for the month. Lakes have come up about 10”
since the middle of May. Once lakes reach 10’ we will turn the fountains
back on and return to normal irrigation schedules of twice a week.
Remember to check Facebook for more updates this week.


